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Lutheran Cross Country Nationals 
Great job to 7th grader Lily Leaks in representing LSA at 

Nationals at Concordia Wisconsin on October 20th! 

Biology Lab 
Pictured are some of Mrs. Livingstonõs Biology students  

Abby Mize, Aaron Summers, Lucas Lovekamp,  

Mackenzie Livingston, and Gannon Harshman  

during a lab on October 31st. 

LSA ReSale Shop 
Students have begun volunteering weekly at the LSA ReSale 

Shop. Pictured above are high schoolers Elizabeth Morgan, 

Sloan Plummer, Alaynah Campe, Maddie Vought,  

and Rebekah Witt. Thanks for your hard work, girls! 

Art Fieldtrip  
Art IV students Gracye Smith, Samantha Summers, and  

Brandon Likins had the opportunity to visit  

the Art Institute of Chicago on October 29th.  

November 2018 

St. Paulõs Fall Festival Volunteers 

Another group of happy volunteers: Anna Lovekamp,  

Morgan Melton, Keeley Keane, and Joey Jones during  

St. Paulõs Fall Festival on October 31st. 

As the holiday seasons approach, it is 

so important for us to pass along all 

of the blessings that we have been 

given. One way that we do this is by 

providing Christmas for children in 

foster care in our community.  
 

Nine years ago, we purchased  

Christmas gifts for 8 children. Last 

year, we provided gifts for 68  

children. We cannot wait to get this 

started on November 12th! For 7th-12th 

grades, each day from Nov 12th-16th, 

students can bring in a donation (gift 

or financial) and have free dress code. We have attached a list of the needs 

and sizes for the children. Families can also sponsor an entire child ($100) 

and receive free dress code for the week for their students.  
 

If you have any questions, please call our office. Thank you for helping us 

once again bless our communityôs children in need this Christmas season! 

Share the Gift 

Toy Drive 

Thanksgiving Break will begin at noon on  

Wednesday, November 21st, and there will be  

no school on November 22nd or 23rd.  

School resumes Monday, November 26th. 

Please note that Rachel Tavarczky in the 7-12 Office will tentatively be on 

maternity leave beginning December  3rd (or sooner). During the months of 

December, January, and February, you will receive a newsletter from  

Jayme Phillips in the K-6 Office. Kim Ekiss will be Rachelôs sub during her 

time off, so if you need anything or have questions, Kim will be more than 

happy to assist you.  

 

LSA & St. Paulôs will be holding a 

Blood Drive on Friday, December 7th. 

Donors can give at LSA from 11:00 

AM - 4:00 PM or at St. Paulôs from 

2:00 PM - 6:00 PM. To sign up, please 

go online here or call the 7-12 Office at 

233-2000.  

If you were absent or donôt care for 

the school picture that was taken in 

October, please plan to get retakes on 

November 15th. As a reminder, all 

students must be in dress code. 

https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/find-drive

